



## PLEASE DISTRIBUTE TO YOUR HEALTHCARE PROVIDERS

## **Educational Event Invitation**

## Kern County Healthcare Provider - HIV Symposium

This document contains hyperlinks and can be accessed on our <u>Health Bulletin webpage</u> (<a href="https://kernpublichealth.com/health-bulletin/">https://kernpublichealth.com/health-bulletin/</a>)

May 23, 2024

Kern County Public Health cordially invites our local physicians, physician assistants, nurse practitioners, and other advanced practice providers to a free event regarding HIV prevention, care, and treatment in Kern County. This event is approved for 2.25 CME credits.

Kern Healthcare Provider HIV Symposium
Tuesday, May 28, 2024
6:00 pm - 8:30 pm
Bakersfield Marriot
801 Truxtun Avenue, Bakersfield, CA 93306

Space is limited. Register online at: Kern Healthcare Provider HIV Symposium Tickets, Tue, May 28, 2024 at 6:00 PM

## Topics include:

- Epidemiology of HIV in Kern County
- HIV Pre-exposure prophylaxis (PrEP)
- Routine-opt out testing and rapid antiretroviral therapy (ART)
- HIV care in the primary care setting
- HIV care technical assistance and resources

Featured speakers include Brynn Carrigan, Director of Public Health; Dr. Kristopher Lyon, Health Officer and emergency medicine physician; Ashton Chase, nurse practitioner and primary care provider; Tom Donohoe, Executive Director of the Pacific AIDS Education Training Center and Professor of Medicine at David Geffen School of Medicine; Patrick Salazar, Kern County HIV/STD Program Manager and President of the California STD/HIV Controllers Association; and Kimberly Hernandez, Division Director of Health Services.

If you have any questions, please contact Kern County Public Health by phone at 661-3212-3000, via email at publichealth@kerncounty.com or visit the KCPH website.

Grounded in Health